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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD on behalf of Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 4:31 PM
To: 'ben sosconsulting.us'
Subject: RE: Question on amending C-108 location per BLM onsite inspection...

Ben, 
 
For this application please re‐notice the affected parties regarding the location change and supply the Division with the 
proof of notice once accomplished. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Dylan Rose‐Coss 
 
Petroleum Specialist  
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
 
(505) 476‐3477 

 
 

From: ben sosconsulting.us <ben@sosconsulting.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 5:33 AM 
To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Question on amending C‐108 location per BLM onsite inspection... 

 
Engineer Staff, 
 
We recently conducted the BLM onsite inspection for several Trove SWD prospects.  The WLC South Fed #1 needed to move 
approximately 400 feet for various reasons (described in attachment).  Since there’s no actual guidance about how to amend a C-
108 and it depends on case-by-case circumstances, I’d like to ask what else I may need to do for this one. 
 
Please note that while the adjustment seems large, 1) it changes nothing in the AOR, 2) the affected parties are unchanged and 3) it 
was recommended and approved by BLM inspectors. 
 
Please review the attachment and let me know at your earliest convenience if any additional actions are required. 
 
Thank you, 
Ben 
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Visit us on the web at www.sosconsulting.us! 
 
This electronic message and all attachments are confidential, and are intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed;  information may also be legally privileged.  This transmission is sent in trust for the sole purpose of 
delivery to the intended recipient.  If you have received this transmission in error, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this transmission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must delete this message and any copy of it (in any form) without disclosing it.  If this message has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by replying to this transmission, or by calling SOS Consulting, LLC. 
903-488-9850.  Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message should be construed as a digital or electronic signature.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 




